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One injured in Jefferson Co crash
(KNZA)--A single-vehicle Jefferson County wreck Thursday afternoon sent a
Perry woman to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says 36-year-old Sarah Foulk was northbound on
Linn Road, north of 23rd Street, when her car left the roadway for an unknown
reason and struck a concrete bridge rail.

Foulk was transported to Topeka’s Stormont-Vail Hospital.

The Patrol says she was buckled up when the wreck occurred shortly after 4:30
Thursday afternoon.
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